Reason for Change in Burden

In FY2012, the COPS Office did not receive funding in its appropriation for several of its grant programs including the Secure Our Schools grant program and the Child Sexual Predator Program.  In addition, the appropriation received for the COPS Office’s largest grant program, COPS Hiring Program (CHP), received a significant reduction and the application pool is expected to be limited to agencies who applied in FY2011 but did not receive funding.  For these reasons, the total number of burden hours has been significantly reduced.


